
Our existing Op-Shop will close at 4:30pm on Friday 26th August. 
 This will allow a team of volunteers to relocate goods to our new

premises.
Your patience at this time with our staff who are learning new skills

and processes would be appreciated. We look forward to seeing
you at our new shop.
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CONTACT
68 AORANGI STREET

PO BOX 349 FEILDING
06 323 7191

 
 

Please donate to
 support families

 in our community 
 

 
 

By Eftpos/Cash at
 68 Aorangi Street

 Feilding
 

By Internet Banking
 on

03 0626 0631496 002

We are very excited to see progress on our new Op-Shop with the
internal renovation 90% complete.

The new shop will have more capacity to display donated goods
which will mean more funding for our other services eg: Counselling,

Social Work, Budgeting
                     

Our new Op-Shop opens on 5th September. Don't forget we can
collect  large items. Contact Megan our Op-Shop Manager to make a
time to collect items  on  06 3235434                                                

New Op-Shop Progress

Our existing Op-Shop closure

 Manchester House 
is pleased to announce 
we have partnered with
Skinny Jump to provide
affordable internet
 connection to households 
in our community.
Please contact Jacqui
3237191
for an appointment to see if
you are eligible.

Skinny Jump

www.manchesterhouse.co.nz



Go to https://givealittle.co.nz/org/manchesterhouse

Manchester House 
helping the Feilding community 

for 50 years

Manchester House
is proud we have been helping the Feilding

and districts community for 50 years.
A thanksgiving Church services will be held at 

St Marks at 2pm 28th August.
 Everyone is welcome to share a time of

remembrance and recognition for the work
undertaken by Manchester House Social

Services Society Inc.
For further information, 

contact 06 3237191
 

After a long break due to Covid, Manchester
House Senior Hub is pleased to be running

the Senior Expo again this year.
This Expo gives seniors the opportunity to
connect with a large number of suppliers
and organisations. This is a one stop shop
for seniors wanting advice and information

about goods and services . 
 

14 Bowen street 14th October 
10am-2pm

Please come along.
 For more information please contact Sandy

at the Senior Hub on 
323 2410 .

https://givealittle.co.nz/org/manchesterhouse

